
Sonora Sunrise Rotary Club         Weekly Bulletin 
             Week of Dec 2- Dec 8, 2015  
This weekly bulletin is put into place by our President Tom Teach, just to 
summarized the meeting highlights, announce upcoming dates, and important 
reminders for the coming week/events. 
Guest Speaker:  The meeting this morning was Assembly .  Lots of discussion of 
reflecting the Day before Thanksgiving meeting.  Sharing stories of becoming a 
Rotarian, who brought us in, why we decided to be a Rotarian.  Guest Scott Vasco 
visited for the second time.  He is working  as project manager on the SRMC Cancer 
Center expansion.  Please meet and greet him at his next visit. 
Special Notes: 
1.  Even though ”happy” dollars were given to NOT talk about sports….guess 
what???  Yep…the words were spoken.   Good thoughts and speedy recovery to 
Paula J., and Jim Cherry.  Tom shared his feelings/observations about reaching his 
half-way mark…how things are going…what he has learned…and more.  Past 
Presidents met earlier in the week and proposed John Maciel for President 2017-
2018 (following Kaenen).  Thank you so much, John, for stepping up!!  Finally, 
please be sure to sign the card, and donate to the ‘envelope’ for our superb waitress, 
Paula.  We will be presenting it to her on Dec 23.    
Dates and Notes: 
1. Children’s Christmas Party   Saturday  Dec 12th  Mother Lode Fairgrounds 
    Tom stated they need one more person to help in the morning.   
2.  Christmas Party for SFRC (Sierra Foothill Residential Care) residents 
     Wednesday 4PM Dec 16 at the Senior Center.  Chris Daly has lists for gift  
     giving, and the team make ups. Please connect with each other and plan  who is  
     doing what. Also, sign up to bring a potluck dish.  Sign up sheet is at each    
     meeting.  Help set up at 4:30PM. Please contact her for further details or     
     questions. 743-6222. 
3. Meeting R.I. Presidents   San Jose  Jan 3  Doubletree Hotel  Contact Tom Teach   
    for further details. 
4. Australian Exchange Student  Jan 15 – Feb 19  Start thinking about and signing  
     up to house our student, and/or to provide activities during his stay.  A sign up  
     sheet will be circulated at each meeting.  
5. Charter Night    TBA   Plans are starting for the annual Charter Night Dinner in  
    January.  More details at next week’s meeting. 
6. Orient Express:   Feb 6th   Chinese Camp School  Information and details  
    announcements coming in Dec.  Meetings at WATCH 3PM  Tues Dec 8 and 15. 
 
Meeting   Dec 9                 SPEAKER:  Reps from Railtown Foundation 



 


